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Gentlemen: '

In a letter to Niagara Mohawk datcd August 17, 1950, the St:.ff
requested that Niagara Mohawk submit a Technical Specification o
Amendment for leak detection that would permit Nine Mile Point |

Unit 2 to confccm to the Staff's position on the leakage
detection requt.rements of Generic Letter 88-01. In response to
the Staff's request of August 17, 1990, Niagara Mohawk committed

'

by letter dated November 20, 1E90, to submit the Technical
Specificacion Amendment by June 30, 2991. In the summer of 1991,
the Boiling Water Reactor Omers Group (BWROG) formed an Ai' Hoc
Committen to develop a response to Generic Letter 88-01,
including leakage detection requirements. Pending.the outcome of
this committee's work, on June 25, 1991 Niagara Mohawk delayed ~
itc submittal of the above Amendment.

The BWROG Ad Hoc Committee has completed its work on the leakage
detection requirements. The Committee made no recommendations
. that challenge the Staf f's position out) .ned in Generic. Letter
88-01 or in Supplement 1 to that Generic Letter. Consequently,
Niagara Mohawk will submit the Technical Specification Amendment
requested in the August 17, 1990 lett'r no later thane
December 31, 1992.

Very truly youra,

f D
B. Ralph- ylvia

Exec. Vice Presider"-Nuclear
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xc: Regional Administrator, Region I.
Mr.LW. L. .Schmidt, Senior Resident. Inspector
Mr. R. A. Capra, Direct or, Project Directorate I-1, NRR
Mr. J. E. Menning, Project Manager, NRR
Mr. L. E. Nicholson,-Section Chief, Reactor Projects Branch No. 1B
Records Management
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